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Dear sir madam. After reading your plans for the future of paddock wood I am very disappointed in what you
are planning.

2600 more homes on what we have already had. No plans for the high street and high it sports hub is gone.

Highest tax in the area and nothing for it. It’s disgusting the way you treat us.

Ryan Holliday =




